
 

 

Important Notice for Precautions of Mis-transfer of Funds 

 

Chong Hing Bank Limited (the “Bank”) reminds customers to verify all 

transaction information carefully and avoid errors when making fund transfers 

through any channels of the Bank. If customers have received funds that are 

mis-transferred, please return the mis-transferred funds through the Bank. 

Please note that customers may be criminally liable if the mis-transferred funds 

are not returned. 

 

For any enquiries, please contact Customer Services Hotline at (852) 3768 

6888 or visit any of our branches. 
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